
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

     

  

December 

 

Issue 3 Christmas 2023 

Key dates: 

• Friday 1st December –Mufti Day (Bring a donation for 

the fair) 

• Thursday 7th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

• Friday 8th December-Winter Wonderland Fair (3.45 – 

6.00pm) 

• Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Lunch 

• Monday 18th December - Class Christmas Parties (pm) 

• Thursday 21sth December– Children’s last day at school 

• Monday 8th January - Inset Day  

• Tuesday 9th January - Children return to school 

 

Christmas Lunch: 

Pabulum will be providing the school with a lovely 
Christmas lunch on Wednesday 13th December. 
Details to follow.  

Thank you to everyone for your amazing support in 

providing donations for the Winter Wonderland 

Tombola. We hope to see you there. 

We warmly invite all parents to their child’s Christmas performance in the school 

assembly hall. Please see dates below. 

Christmas Jumper Day: 

Every year we help to raise money for Save the Children by 
asking for a donation of £1 on Christmas Jumper day. This 
year we are inviting all our pupils to wear their Christmas 
jumper on Thursday 7th December. If you don’t have a 
Christmas jumper don’t worry!  You could also be creative 
and decorate a jumper you already own. 

Christmas Performances: 

Thursday 14th December – Reception Christmas Performance (9.00 -10.00am) 

Thursday 14th December – Choir singing outside Morrisons 

Friday 15th December – Year 1 Christmas Performance - Nativity (9.15 – 10.00am) 

Friday 15th December – Year 2 Christmas Performance - Nativity (2.30 -3.15pm) 

Tuesday 19th December – Year 3 Christmas Performance – One Bright Star (9.15 – 10.00am) 

Tuesday 19th December – Year 4 Christmas Performance - One Bright Star (2.30 – 3.15pm) 

Wednesday 20th December – Year 5 Christmas Performance - One Bright Star (9.15 – 10.00am) 

Wednesday 20th December – Year 6 Christmas Performance - One Bright Star  (2.30 – 3.15pm) 

Donations Needed Please! 

We urgently need any pre-loved Christmas jumpers 

which we hope to sell for £2.00, at the Haven, in 

time for Xmas Jumper Day. Please hand any jumpers 

to your child’s class teacher before 7th December. 

 

 
 


